
	

P&F	Committee	Meeting	–	Monday	19th	February	2018	
	
	

The	 next	 meeting	 of	 the	 Parents	 and	 Friends	 Committee	 for	 St	 Bernadette’s	 School	 will	 be	 held	 in	 the	 school	 hall	 at	 7:30pm	 on	Monday	 the		
19th	February	2018,	immediately	following	the	AGM.		
	
The	minutes	of	the	last	meeting	are	available	on	the	school	website	at:	
http://www.stbernadettesdundas.catholic.edu.au/	then	follow	the	links	to	Parents	-	parent-and-friends-association		
	
If	you	have	any	items	that	you	would	like	included	on	the	agenda,	could	you	please	list	them	below	and	return	this	form	to	the	school	by	Friday	16th	
February.				If	you	would	like	to	discuss	any	issues	related	to	the	P&F,	please	contact	one	of	the	current	Committee	members	(see	details	below).	
	
At	this	first	meeting	for	the	year,	we	would	like	to	request	co-ordinators	for	various	P&F	run	events	for	the	year	and	hope	to	
decide	on	our	major	fundraiser	for	the	year.	All	fundraising	ideas	will	be	gratefully	received	and	considered	-	if	you	would	like	
to	be	involved,	please	register	your	interest	at	this	meeting.	
	
	
		
(1)________________________________________________________________________________		
	
	
	
(2)________________________________________________________________________________		
	
	
	
(3)________________________________________________________________________________	
	
	
	 	 Submitted	by:	______________________________________________(please	print)	
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